
Queenz of Piano to cross border
between classical and pop music on two
grand pianos

     Germany's Queenz of Piano are set to delight music lovers with a concert
in November as part of the Leisure and Cultural Services Department's Music
Delight Series. The piano duo of Jennifer Rüth and Ming will play their two
grand pianos with amazing audacity in the boundary-crossing performance.
 
     Chosen for Germany's Thüringer Kleinkunstpreis award in 2015 for their
musical, acrobatic and unique works of art, the Queenz of Piano demonstrate
how to have plenty of fun in a classical concert while simultaneously
traversing the border between classical and pop music played on two grand
pianos. They play classical music and pop and rock music in a fiery, groovy,
charming and especially magical way, using sensational approaches the
audience may not have heard before. Playing their grand pianos, they create
sounds reminiscent of those of a guitar, a zither, a bouzouki, a bongo drum
and even a Japanese koto.
 
     The pianists will offer a superb combination of female charm and
mesmerising piano entertainment in the show, which is geared towards those
who love music and humour and not just for lovers of classical or modern pop
music.
 
     Concert by Queenz of Piano will be held at 8pm on November 17 (Saturday)
at the Auditorium of Tsuen Wan Town Hall. Tickets priced at $120, $180 and
$220 are now available at URBTIX (www.urbtix.hk).
 
     For telephone credit card bookings, please call 2111 5999. For programme
enquiries and concessionary schemes, please call 2268 7321 or visit
www.lcsd.gov.hk/CE/CulturalService/Programme/en/music/programs_591.html.
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